8 March 2011


External trade in the national approach 

In order to facilitate familiarization with changes to methodology, which shall take into account changes in the ownership of the goods traded, we publish a presentation, which was demonstrated on the workshop held for the professional public on Monday, 7 March 2011. Appropriate data shall be, in the course of 2011, reflected in the outcomes of payment balance and national accounts statistics and shall form a part of monthly-published News Releases on external trade as a supplementary data, starting the News Release on data for January 2011. 

Ladislav Pištora 
External Public Relations Department 
Phone: +420 274 054 017
Mobile phone: +420 603 816 700
e-mail: ladislav.pistora@czso.cz 

